
LAKEVIEW
ELEMENTARY 
GATE PARENT

INFORMATION
NIGHT

WHY

Come learn about the new 
GATE opportunities and the 
Lakeview Lion Leadership Academy!

WHEN/WHERE

Thursday, January 23rd 
5:30-6:30 in Room 105
Please enter through Gate #1

RSVP

Please email Mrs. Williams at
twilliams@pylusd.org to confirm
your attendance. Thank you!


